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 ����   Council Meeting Minutes   ���� 

May 6, 2008 
 

The meeting was called to order by Vice President Rich Sherman at 6:35 pm @ Scotty's SW Corvettes.   
Officers in attendance were Vice President Rich Sherman, Treasurer Lori Jordan, and Governor Ron Scott.  
Member Steve Hopkins, newly appointed club photographer, was also in attendance.  President Hugh Monroy 
arrived at 6:45 pm. 
  
Treasurer Lori Jordan passed out calendars which contained NMCA events and non-NMCA events of interest.  
A month-by-month review was done with a few changes being made.  For the May General Meeting the 
planned cruise has been canceled due to the Rib place not giving us a warm welcome.  Instead we will make 
this a dinner meeting.  Lori will sent out an email to all members regarding the change.  The club photo is 
planned for May 17th at the base of the Sandia Peak Tram at 8:00 am.  Club photographer Steve Hopkins is 
set to go and hopes we have a good turnout for this event.  After picture-taking, the members in attendance 
will decide on where to eat breakfast; Sandia Casino (breakfast buffet $7.95, opens at 10:00 am) Sonic on 
Juan Tabo, or Dos Hermanos on Jefferson. 
  
There will be a social dinner on Saturday June 7th...suggested places are being reviewed and a decision will 
be announced at the May General Meeting. 
  
Lori will finalize the plans for the June 22nd cruise to El Moro National Park followed by a BBQ at Ancient Way 
Cafe. 
  
VP Rich Sherman confirmed the September 20th cruise to the Santa Fe Air Show.  Further details will be  
announced when received from the sponsor of the show.  Rich is also researching sites for a cruise in August. 
  
Governor Ron Scott reported that we have 77 NCCC members.  He will provide an updated list after he  
records all the new membership applications he has received.  Update from Ron.. current membership count is 
91. 
  
President Hugh Monroy stated that when Suzanne returns from her vacation, she will finalize the plans for the 
Annual Banquet in December. 
  
VP Rich Sherman adjourned the meeting at 7:30 pm. 
  
The next general meeting is 7:00 pm on Friday May 16 (this is a dinner meeting which starts at 6:00 pm) 
  
The next Council meeting will be 6:30 pm on Tuesday June 10th...all members are welcome to attend. 
 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

    Lori Jordan for Suzanne Monroy     Lori Jordan for Suzanne Monroy     Lori Jordan for Suzanne Monroy     Lori Jordan for Suzanne Monroy     
     Suzanne Monroy, NMCA Secretary 



Corvette Excitement Since 1962 

 

 ����   General Meeting Minutes   ���� 

May 16 2008 
 

To be added 


